
Appendix E 
Cemetery Project Report February 2007 
 
1. Work has continued inputting data received from correspondents. CD 4 was not published 
in early 2006, however the data for CD 5 is presently being prepared for publication in 
February 2007. This new CD will contain 250,837 names and 2165 cemeteries, an increase 
of 87,932 names and 366 cemeteries over CD 3 published in March 2005. 
 
It is hoped that the new CD will have a feature to allow name searches in the NOTES field, 
which will pick up married as well as maiden names. 
 
 
2. Much of the data in this CD was processed by Errol Dollenberg, it is to be expected that 
the next CD will have significantly fewer additions with this data source not now being 
available to us. 
 
 
3. No progress was made with the idea of linking the library of cemetery (NOT 
HEADSTONES) photographs with the Cemetery Index. This will mean there will be a link 
between the Cemetery and its photograph, when available. Assistance will be required in 
deciding the proper additions to the cemetery Index, and in setting up naming 
conventions and photo format/size etc. At present our time is fully committed to inputting 
data received. 
 
4. Contact was initiated and maintained with many correspondents and recorders through 
the year. 
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